Planning

From: Virginia Ramsey

Sent; 27 November 2015 15:40

To: Planning

Subject: Responses from Fylingdales Parish Council

NYM/2015/0676/FL Amended details to Victoria Hotel, Robin Hood's Bay, Orangery Extension.

The Parish Council strongly objects to the extended hours because of the potential nuisance factor to local
residents.

Again it was stressed by the meeting the essential need for triple glazing and the windows to be kept closed so
that noise is not a problem. Having the windows kept closed means that air conditioning must be installed,

THE PARISH COUNCIL ASKS PLEASE THAT YOU TAKE NOTE OF ALL THAT WAS SAID IN ITS ORIGINAL
RESPONSE TO THIS APPLICATION.

Virginia Ramsey
(Parish Clerk)
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From: Virginia Ramsey

Sent: 23 October 2015 11:42

To: Planning

Subject: Responses from Fylingdales Parish Council

NYM/20156/0675/FL Application in respect of construction of orangery extension to south elevation to serve as
function room at Victoria Hotel, Station Road, Robin Hood's Bay.

The Parish Council has no objections to this application but asks that the following points are taken into
consideration:

1. Noise levels that will impact on the local community. Many complaints already come from local residents abut
the noise levels when certain late night functions are held at the hotel. The suggestion is made that the

windows must be kept closed to prevent noise pollution and this is made possible by the use of air conditioning.
Also that triple glazed windows are used.

2. The weight of the buildings and cars on the cliff edge.

3. There is not enough space provided for parking twenty-two cars.

Wearing my other hat as Hawsker cum Stainsacre Parish Clerk | sent you a message requesting a site visit
regarding the concerns over the building of a garage. Can you tell me please whether or not there has been a
site visit?

Virginia Ramsey
(Parish Clerk)






